
Brown Room 
News 

Miss. Sexton and Mrs. Eiker 

Note from the Teachers 
 
 
The Brown Room webpage is up and 
running! I will update the website 
with newsletters and fun activities 
we are completing in the Brown 
Room! Please take a look and share 
with family and friends! 
http://brightfutures205.weebly.com/b
rown-room.html 
 Our Week 

This week we will begin reading our 
first series of books! Monday we 
will begin with “If you Give a Mouse 
a Cookie.” This week I will be 
completing “Get It, Got It, Go” this 
week with all four year olds. It is a 
picture naming assessment that is 
required at the beginning of the 
year.  

Peek at Last Week 
Last week we really worked on 
building our Classroom 
Community, and setting our 
routine in the classroom. It is 
wonderful to see the children 
adapting to our schedule, and 
really engaging themselves in 
their work. 
During story time we are 
beginning to work on making 
predictions while we read, and 
relate our stories to real-life 
experiences. We read the books 
“No, David!” and “David Goes to 
School.” These were a hit in our 
classroom to discuss our good 
choices and bad choices. 

Reminders/Wish List 
 

 
Just a reminder that tennis shoes, 
or shoes that have no openings 
are best for when we go outside.  
That way we are not stopping 
during our outdoor time to dump 
rocks. 
 

Snack 
 

9/8: Granola Bars 
9/9: Chips & Salsa 
9/10: Fruit 
9/11: Veggies 
9/12: Left Overs 


